

PORT HARDY SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH



Newsletter - October 29, 2020

Join us this Saturday morning, October 31 @ 11:00am in person at the church or online via Facebook

Pastor Neil Peralta will share a pre-recorded message as he is away.

Today's Offering is for Burman University.



Each year alumni, friends and Seventh-day Adventist church members across Canada give an annual offering to help young people at Burman University as they journey to higher education and greater service. On October 31, 2020, you will again have the opportunity to enhance the learning environment at Burman. Your gift may help support projects that range from entrance scholarships to sidewalks, from bike racks to tutoring, from chapel lighting to microscopes. Each dollar makes a difference. Thank you for your life-changing gift to Burman University.

Video clip: • BelieveInBurman2020.m4v (256 mb)

Next Sabbath's offering is for Local Church Budget

Please drop your tithe and offering in the box by the Audio/Visual Booth at the back of the church.

Donate online go to the church website and click "Online Giving" (First time you need to "Sign In" to register) The church Website: https://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/

Mail your tithe and offering to the church at PO Box 1829, Port Hardy BC VON 2PO

TREASURY NOTICE	
Local Church Budget Goal for 2020	\$33,000.00
Local Church Budget Needed monthly	\$2,750.00
Local Church Budget received for Sept	\$2,062.31
Amount of loss/gain	-\$687.69
Shortfall to date	-\$2,624.50



Please uplift the following in your Prayers:

All those who are struggling to cope with COVID -19 Avalon students & staff for their safety during COVID-19 Denise Allen Sean Roberts

Please submit your prayer requests to Pastor or Eileen

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Daylight Savings Time Ends Sunday, November 1, 2020. (Turn your clocks back one hour!)

Prayer Meeting Tuesdays @ 7:00 pm

Prayer Meeting Link-https://zoom.us/j/7017939603

ID: 7017939603 Phone # 778-907-2107

Take 5 Devotion Fridays @ 9:30am via Facebook with Pastor Neil.

Fellowship Picnic Potluck in Avalon Gym Nov 14, 2020

We ask that those who are planning to attend that you bring your own meal for yourself and your family. At this point there will be no sharing of food. We asks that only regular attendees and members of the Port Hardy Seventh-day Adventist church be present at this picnic, to reduce our contacts and outside of our church family bubble we are limiting the number to 50 max attendees for this event. Masks are not mandatory, but will be provided, and you are welcome to wear it. There will be sanitization station in place in several locations so that you may use them. This is a wonderful opportunity to have fellowship while maintaining safe distance following the guidelines. Limited spots available RSVP to Pastor if attending.

If you have any further questions, please contact Pastor Neil 250-949-7584

- Nov 9 Church Board Meeting 6:30pm
- Dec 5 Communion will be held both at church and virtually.
- Accepting donations to purchase an upgraded sound system with wireless microphones. Fundraising goal is \$3,000. Mark your donations *Audio/Visual*.
- Accepting donations to the Social Fund for a going away gift for Gary and Lynette McGill.
 Fundraising goal is \$120. Mark your donations Social Fund.

FREE Virtual Youth Retreat - November 6 - 7

Our annual Youth Retreat will take place virtually on **November 6** - **7**. If you are ages 13+ we invite you to attend! <u>See attachment for an application form.</u> All application forms need to be **submitted no later than November 4**, **2020**, **before 5:00 pm**. The program and links to attend will be sent to all applicants. Call or email Shelley at 604-853-5451 ext 304, <u>sgibbons@bcadventist.ca</u> if you have any questions.

Family Ministers Virtual Weekend - November 20 - 21

Speakers are Claudio & Pamela Consuegra, Ruber & Ketty Leal, Adam & Laurella Case and Walter Rogers. Please visit our website at www.bcadventist.ca under Family Ministries to read more about this upcoming weekend. This event is **FREE** for everyone. If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mira Djakov at 204-451-5464 or email families@bcadventist.ca

Newsletter Information - Please submit information to Eileen McGill by Thursday afternoon. Email: eileenhmcgill@gmail.com or phone or text: 250-949-0757.

Port Hardy Seventh-day Adventist Church info:

Pastor Neil Peralta

Office Hours:

Sunday & Monday Closed

Tuesday - Thursday 8:30am - 4:00pm

Friday =- 8:30am - 1:00pm

Saturday - On Call

Contact: 250-949-7584 **Cell:** 778-583-0464

Email: nperalta@bcadventist.ca

Address: 4680 Byng Road, Port Hardy, BC VON 2PO

Mailing Address: PO Box #1829, Port Hardy, BC VON 2PO

Website: https://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/



Avalon Adventist Christian Academy

NOV 5 Hot Lunch - Quesadillas & Veggies

11 Remembrance Day - NO SCHOOL

18 Pictures Retake

19 Hot Lunch - Pasta, Garlic Bread, Veggies

DEC 3 Hot Lunch - Pizza Buns & Caesar Salad

7 Non-Instructional Day - NO SCHOOL

18 LAST DAY OF CLASS BEFORE CHRISTMAS BREAK (Dec 21 - Jan 4)

<u>Avalon School Donations Needed</u> - Worthy Student Fund Aid, Storage Building Repairs, and school upgrade Projects (Kitchen, Painting (Gym & Halls), Carpets, etc.) Please mark your offering envelope Worthy Student Fund - Local, Storage Building, and Education - Avalon Projects (name project). Or donate Online Giving at http://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/

Avalon Fundraisers

Avalon is happy to be doing Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes and our winter fundraisers of Purdys and Growing Smiles.

Operation Christmas Child - It is that time of year again where we participate in Samaritan's Purse



Operation Christmas Child! We want to be a blessing to those who aren't so fortunate! If you are willing to fill a box up for a boy or girl this year, there are Shoeboxes at the church or school! Thanks in advance for your help in making someone's Christmas bright! To learn more about Operation Christmas Child please visit our website (www.aacaph.ca) to watch videos!

Boxes are due back on November 3rd.

You can drop off shoeboxes at the School (We ask that a mask be worn an sanitize right inside the door)



Purdys All I Want for Christmas Winter Fundraiser - We are happy to be doing our annual Purdys Fundraiser. Some catalogs have been left at the church, or you can click on the link below to order online:

This message is to invite you to join All I Want For Christmas to purchase Purdys

chocolates and save 25% this Christmas season.

To do so, please click the link. https://group.purdys.com/8646-77643

Once logged in, you will be directed to the Christmas homepage.

From there, you are able to Shop online. Have a sweet shopping experience!

Instructions for Purdys online orders:

- 1. Click on above blue link;
- 2. Enter your email address;
- 3. On the top tabs click on "Shop Online;"
- 4. Use either the "online list form" (if you know what you're ordering) or click on "marketplace" to view the pictures that are in the catalogue;
- 5. Add to bag any items you want;
- 6. Checkout;
- 7. If paying by cheque please make your cheque payable to: Purdys Chocolatier and include our account number in the memo line: 21983. Thank you!

Orders are due by November 12th!



We are also doing **Growing Smiles fundraiser** with various Christmas plants and arrangements. If you are interested in getting a poinsettia or other arrangements for Christmas you can order online

at: <u>avalonadventist.growingsmilesfundraising.com</u> or talk to a student at Avalon who would be happy to add you to their order!

Orders are due by November 12th!



Save On Food Gift Cards. For every \$100 sold the school receives \$6 to go towards classrooms and various school departments. Gift Cards can be purchased in the school office at any time. They accept cash, cheque, debit and credit cards.

Avalon Adventist Christian Academy info:

Phone: Secretary: 250-949-8243
Phone: Principal: 250-949-0310
Website: http://www.aacaph.ca
Email: avalonsecretary@gmail.com